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SUMMER FETE - A MESSAGE FROM FRIENDS OF CLIDDESDEN 
With the Summer Fete fast approaching, we still need help on stalls for the day! If you can give an 
hour and a half on the 23rd June it would make this event even more amazing! Take a look at the sign-
up sheet which will be out every day until the event starting next week. 
  
Raffle tickets will be sent out today. Please remember to either sell or return your raffle tickets by 
Wednesday 20th June. Hopefully you can sell them to friends and family over the half term holiday.  
  
Finally we will need books, toys and children's clothes to sell on our second hand stall. If you manage 
to have a sort out over the holidays and then they can be brought in and donated from Monday 11th 
June. 
 

Thank you so much for your continued support with this event and we hope you enjoy the day. 
  
Dear parents, carers and members of our school community 

 

This week our wonderful Year 6 pupils completed their SATs tests. Fuelled by a hearty breakfast 

each day, they showed great composure and battled their way through the gruelling tests on 

Grammar, Spelling, Reading Comprehension and three Mathematics papers. We are proud of all of 

these 16 children for their hard work leading up to the tests and their positive attitude in trying 

their best. Today the children are having a day at The Gordon Brown Activity Centre as a reward. 

 

I would also like to thank Mrs Montgomerie and Mrs Hussey for their hard work in ensuring high 

standards are maintained. Also a thank you to Mrs Hardy for getting here early every day to make 

breakfast. 

 

Above is a reminder about the forthcoming Summer Fete. Please can I encourage as many of you as 

possible to sign up to help if you can and if not, to come along on the day. The sign-up sheet is 

displayed in the playground after school each day. 

 

Mr Kenneth Davies 
Headteacher 
 

WALK TO SCHOOL WEEK 

Next week we will be running our ‘Walking Bus’ from the Village Hall to school every morning at 

8:30am. You will be able to drop off or park at the Village Hall. Please note that the ‘Walking Bus’ will 

leave at 8:30am prompt each day to ensure the children arrive on time for registration and there will 

only be one staff/Friends-led walk. Parents are welcome to join the walk and children in Oak Class 



 

 

 

To view diary dates and class pages, find out about our curriculum, read all about our events in 

school, view your child’s homework tasks, learn how to stay safe on the internet and much more 

please visit our school website www.cliddesden.hants.sch.uk 
CONTACT US 

Cliddesden Primary School, Cliddesden, Basingstoke, Hampshire RG25 2QU 

Tel: 01256 321571 

Email: adminoffice@cliddesden.hants.sch.uk 

Website: www.cliddesden.hants.sch.uk. 

 

may walk on their own with your permission. 

 

Please note that The ‘Walking Bus’ will not be operating after school and the Village Hall Car Park 

will not be open for general use in the afternoon either. Pick up will be at school as normal. 

 

Walk to School leaflets will be sent out to the children today.  

GDPR 

You may be aware that General Data Protection Regulations come into effect from 25th May 2018. 

The school has carried out an audit, revised its policy and is prepared for the changes. Our new GDPR 

policy will be available on the school website next week. 

BIKEABILITY 

Year 5 children will be having ‘Bikeability’ lessons next week. They will be able to keep their bicycles 

at school until Thursday afternoon. We will keep them in a secure place overnight. 

DINNER MONEY 

If you have any dinner money debt you will have been sent an email today.  Please pay up what you owe 

plus any meals your child is expected to have next week, by Wednesday 23 May 2018 so that the 

office can do the banking prior to the half term holiday. 

EMERGENCY NUMBERS 

Please note that the emergency numbers you have given to the school are used when we need to 

contact an adult about our pupils.  If, for example, you leave your mobile at home, please inform the 

school office of an alternative number to call in case of emergency. 

We will inform parents of any changes of arrangements in school, for example, an after-school club is 

cancelled, but it is important that you keep your childminder informed of the situation. 
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